
Attention 8th grade parents 

AHS Course Selection Night 
  

February 6, 2020 
  

 Meet the House team who will be working with your child? 

  When does my child select classes for freshman year? 

  Should my child take honors classes?  

  What’s the difference between a Regents diploma and an 

Advanced Regents diploma? 

 What Regents examinations will my child have to take and 

when will he/she take them? 

  Do freshman year courses affect future choices? 

  Does my child have to take foreign language, art or music? 

  … (fill in your question here) 

  

To answer these and other questions about course selection, join us:  

  

6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Arlington High School Auditorium 
  

  

Questions?  

Contact your child’s Guidance Counselor or Michelle Hartman, 

Guidance Coordinator Arlington High School (845-486-4860 ext 31344) 

mhartnam@acsdny.org  
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